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Travel Forms Updated 

 
Dear Travel Customer,  
 
Recognizing that travel arrangements are restricted but some transactions still 
require submission, we are communicating the following forms have been updated 
on the Travel website.  
 

•

http://listserv.usf.edu/scripts/wa.exe?A0=TRAVEL
https://www.usf.edu/business-finance/controller/payment-services/news.aspx
https://www.usf.edu/business-finance/controller/payment-services/travel.aspx
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